
Notice  

 Department of Mechanical Engineering is going to organize one-day 

National level interdisciplinary workshop on ‘Developments in Dynamic and 

Numerical Modeling of Production Processes’ on 9th September 2017 

Saturday at Mechanical Engineering Seminar Hall.  There will be invited 

lectures by outside faculty members along with several paper presentation 

sessions from various people. In this regard, all the interested students 

including Ph.D. scholars, M.Techs as well as B.Techs are suggested to 

attend the event and clarify various issues with eminent people. Also, if you 

are interested to present any work on the workshop themes, please send 

your brief abstract to the following email. Detailed brochure is enclosed for 

reference. All participants will be given folder materials (upon production of 

your ICard) along with participation certificate at the end of day. 

          Best wishes 

 

          (Organizers) 

          DDNMPP 2017 

       Email: ddnmpp2017@gmail.com  
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